
 

 

 

 

N O T I C E 
 

The personnel of the Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) are currently on a 

Work-From-Home arrangement until Friday, 26 March 2021 after an employee tested 

positive for COVID-19.  

All prospective consultants and observers of the PCC are hereby advised that the 

schedule of Opening of Bids for the Procurement for the Provision of Consulting 

Services for the Content Development of PCC Publication on Fostering 

Competition in the Philippines (REI No. 2021-02-0044) is moved from 26 March 2021, 

1:30 PM to 05 April 2021, 2:00 PM.  A Supplemental Bid Bulletin will be issued for the 

said purpose. For other concerns regarding this matter, kindly coordinate with the PCC 

BAC Secretariat at procurement@phcc.gov.ph . 

 

 

JESON Q. DE LA TORRE 

PBAC Chairperson 
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